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September 10, 2015 
 
 
RE:   Request for Proposals for On-Call Professional Services for Public Works Projects 

within the County of San Mateo 
 
To Consultants: 
 
Due to the high number of Proposals received for this Request for Proposals, the County will be 
delaying the Announcement of Standing. Please check the Public Works website periodically for 
updates on the Announcement of Standing. Thank you for your patience while the Department 
of Public Works reviews all the proposals received. We will release the Announcement of 
Standing once it is finalized.  
 

Regards, 
County of San Mateo  
Department of Public Works 
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